
2244 Walnut Grove Ave 
Rosemead, CA 91770 

 
 
 
April 28, 2009 
 
 
California Energy Commission 
Melissa Jones, Executive Director 
1516 Ninth Street, MS-39 
Sacramento, CA 95814-5512 
 
Attention: Docket 09-IEP-1C 

 
 
Dear Ms. Jones: 
 
Southern California Edison Company formally submits its Withdrawal of the 
Appeal of CEC’s Ruling on its Application for Confidentiality. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this submittal, please do not hesitate 
to contact me at (916) 441-2369. 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
/s/ Manuel Alvarez 
Manuel Alvarez 
Manager, Regulatory Policy & Affairs 
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